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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
I have family and friends who live in the suburbs of Cleveland and have children who 
attend both public and private schools. I vehemently oppose SB317 not only for their 
safety but for the overall safety of the community. Why isn’t common sense being 
applied? Teachers have enough to focus on - educating children and shouldn’t be 
expected to be an expert marksman. Guns are NOT the solution. We’re better than this 
as a society and as humans. 
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